
 Weekly Bulletin no.73 

Friday 20th September 2024 

It’s been another super week at school! There has been lots of       

amazing learning taking place in all classes. You can see our Facebook 

Page for photos! Next week our Parent/Carer special lunches start 

again and we can’t wait to share a little part of our day with you! Please 

book on ParentPay. We would love to see some of you at our Macmillan     

Coffee Morning on Friday and also at our Reception, Year 1 & 2  

Phonics Information Drop in sessions. We post all upcoming events and 

letters on Class Dojo, so be sure to keep an eye on there for any up-

dates and also your emails.  

Coming up... 

Monday 23rd September 

Badger Class Parent/Carer 

Lunch, 11:40am KS2 

 

Wednesday 25th September 

Read, Write, Inc Drop In     

Reception, Year 1, Year 2       

3:15pm  

 

26th—27th September 

Year 2 Tattenhall Residential  

 

 

Friday 27th September  

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

 



ATTENDANCE  

You can phone the absence line or 

contact Mrs Swift on the attendance 

Whatsapp on 07754 559 291 

 

Well done to this week’s attendance 

winners: 

Squirrel Class 

Who have won with 100%            

attendance this week! Well done 

everyone - this is amazing. They 

have been rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play.    

 

UNIFORM ORDERS  

Uniform orders can be placed on 

our Uniform Shop: 

Darnhall Primary School Shop 

(parentpay.com)   

Our Forest School Uniform will be 

back in stock at the start of       

October.  

Yellow Polo T-shirts, Navy     

Jumpers and Cardigans can be        

purchased from the Winsford   

Market.  

Please ensure all items of   

clothing are labelled!  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=3622
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=3622




PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF TIME!  






